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Sensirion AG 

 
 

Notification Number: 2017_006_SDP6x6  Date: 03-Nov-2017 

Product Identification:   Std     Customer Specific 

SDP606, SDP616 (1-100756-0x, 1-100757-0x) 
 
 
Product Discontinuation Schedule 

   Last Time Buy (non-cancelable & non-returnable):  1st December 2018 

   Last Time Delivery: 1st February 2019 

   Production Stop: 15th January 2019 

Replacement Product: SDP8xx-digital 
 

Note:  
To streamline Sensirion’s differential pressure portfolio the SDP606 and SDP616 will be discontinued. The SDP606 and 
SDP616 are succeeded by the SDP8xx product platform. The SDP8xx has the same form factor, but its next generation 
flow chip enables higher flexibility and lower pricing.  
 
To replace the SDP6x6 with the SDP8xx, no physical changes are required. The SDP8xx I2C command set is different and 
will require changes in the firmware. A benefit is that the SDP8xx has more features and measurement modes and thus 
can support more use cases. 
An application note called “Replacing_SDP6x6_with_SDP8xx” is available on request. 

Sensirion Contact: info@sensirion.com  

Should you have any issues with this Product Discontinuation announcement, please contact Sensirion using the e-mail 
address given above immediately. No response will be deemed as acceptance of the Product Discontinuation and the 
Product Discontinuation will be implemented pursuant to the timeline set forth above. 
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